
Subject: RE: Ave. 58 and Figueroa needs to be fixed.
From: Arturo <arturo@lani.org>
Date: 01/24/2018 12:25 PM
To: Esteban Torres <esteban@axiomcm.com>, Bill Cody <bill.cody@lacity.org>,
Austin Kano <austin.kano@lacity.org>, Misty Iwatsu <mistyli@aol.com>
CC: Angie Torres <angie@axiomcm.com>, Serenity Torres
<serenity@axiomcm.com>

Thank you very much Esteban.   

Arturo Nevarez
Program Manager
Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative
800 Figueroa St., Suite 970
Los Angeles, CA 90017
Phone: (213) 627-1822 ext. 17
Fax: (213) 627-1821
arturo@lani.org
www.lani.org

-----Original Message-----
From: Esteban Torres [mailto:esteban@axiomcm.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 12:15 PM
To: Bill Cody; Austin Kano; Arturo; Misty Iwatsu
Cc: Angie Torres; Serenity Torres
Subject: RE: Ave. 58 and Figueroa needs to be fixed.

Hi Bill,

I want to inform you that the repairs were made at Ave 58/Fig. early this morning.

Esteban Torres
200 N. San Fernando Road, Suite 314
Los Angeles, CA 90031
o :  323-612-6343 | f  :  323-612-6386 | c  :  626-235-8866 www.axiomcmgc.com | 
esteban@axiomcm.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Bill Cody [mailto:bill.cody@lacity.org]
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 11:35 AM
To: Austin Kano <austin.kano@lacity.org>; Arturo Neverez <arturo@lani.org>; Esteban Torres 
<esteban@axiomcm.com>; Misty Iwatsu <mistyli@aol.com>
Subject: Ave. 58 and Figueroa needs to be fixed.

Hi Arturo, Austin,

We have another board that is broken and needs to be fixed. Any ETA on finishing the 
project?

Bill Cody
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